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Since the National Rules were undergoing major changes at the International 

Convention summer of 2018 President Pat told Beverly not to pursue getting 

chapters to update their rules before convention. 

Chapters will be expected to bring their rules up to date with the International 

Rules by the next convention – 2019. 

State Rules will also need to be updated to align with the International Rules by 

2019 as well. 

A committee will need to be assigned to work with chair, Beverly Schumacher on 

this in the coming year. 

The following chapters submitted updated rules since the last bi-enium: 

KAPPA – OCT. 2017 

BETA – FEB. 2017 

OMEGA – FEB. 2017 

OMICRON – FEB. 2017 


